Cedar Ridge Distribution Company; Docket No. 13-2423-01

Melanie Reif <mreif@utah.govw> Wed, Jul 17, 2013 at 10:40 AM
To: Patricia Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov>, Justin Jetter <jjetter@utah.gov>, William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>,
Shauna Benvegnu-Springer <sbenvegn@utah.gov>, zcabinets@comcast.net

Cc: Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov>

Parties,

Please be advised that a request for interim rate hearing must be filed with the Commission with the proper
number of copies, pursuant to Utah statutes and rules, before a scheduling order and notices of hearings can
issue. An e-mail filing does not meet this standard.

Please give this your immediate attention.
Thank you,
Melanie A. Reif

Administrative Law Judge
Utah Public Senice Commission




